
 
 

 

 
April 4, 2025 
 
Subject: US Tile™ Price Increase 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,   
 
Westlake Royal Roofing Solutions is announcing a price increase of 10% on all US Tile products 
nationwide, effective June 15, 2025.   
 
Updated price books will be made available to you no later than mid-May 2025.  
 
New prices will not be put into effect until June 15, 2025. These changes will apply to all orders 
shipped or picked up from our facilities on or after June 15, 2025. Your local sales representative is 
available to review the specific increase percentages across the product lines you require.  
 
Please contact your local sales representative or customer service for any questions or to find out more 
about these products.  
 
Customer Service 
863.824.1289 East Coast 
800.669.8453 West Coast & Central 
 
 
We appreciate your business and thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eric Miller 
Vice President of Sales  
Westlake Royal Stone and Roofing Solutions 
 
 


